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March means new beginnings for the

spring season! We are welcoming the

warmer weather, fresh spring air and New

Patients! 

We are kicking off March with National

Dentist day on March 6th! There are no

dentists like our dentists! Look out for our

sweet tributes on our social media pages!

We are excited to celebrate a full week

of Recognition for our Dental Assistants!

Our dental community recognizes the

second week of March as Dental

Assistants Recognition week!

This year, we are dedicating March 7th-

13th to celebrate each and every one of

our DA's!

If you have an appointment with us during

this week, make sure to Thank your Dental

Assistant for all their hard work and

dedication! They truly play an invaluable

role in our everyday service to our

community.

We look forward to seeing you this month!

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P O T O M A C  P E D I A T R I C

D E N T I S T R Y  &  F A M I L Y  O R T H O D O N T I C S

National Dentist Day & National
Dental Assistant Week 2021!

C O N T E N T

St. Patrick's Day 2021

Looking ahead: March



We get this question all the time: "What is the right age to take my

child to visit the dentist?" Although the recommended age is

about a year of age, we always encourage first visits to the

dentist as soon as the first baby tooth erupts! As parents, you'll

find you have a lot of questions regarding baby teeth, healthy

eating habits, thumb sucking and more. 

This is why our team is especially trained in providing guidance

and insight for what to expect along your child's oral health

journey! Our team takes care of your little ones as if they were our

own! 

We are currently accepting new patients as young as 6 month old

if they have their first baby tooth erupted, as well as new patients

for orthodontic consults as young as 7 years old! 

Call and book your appointment today! 

(703) 221-4040

New Patients Welcome!
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Covid-19 protocols still in place! Call or text 703-221-4040 for a

virtual check in!

Orthodontic Consultations are complementary! If you are coming

in for a hygiene appointment and are interested in scheduling,

you can schedule your appointments at check out!

Jelly bean contest!

Coming in for a visit? Whether you're a new patient or returning,

here's what you can expect in March:

Looking Ahead

All week long, we will be giving out Lucky necklaces at

checkout! If you have an appointment with us, just stop

by at our front desk and our team members will hand

you a necklace! After all, it's bad luck to not wear green

on St. Patrick's Day! Hoping you can join us!

 

St. Patrick's Day
March 17th, 2021


